
Building Inspections - Re: 17 Chestnut Smoke Detector Upgrades 

Hi Mark,
Just a point of interest, it is correct on the PDF, it shows interconnection in the 3rd floor unit, however in your 
statement below, you have stated that I told you this was not required. Please let me clarify, interconnection 
within the 3rd floor unit is required because it is considered a "New Apartment". I did however tell you that a 
fire alarm system for the building is not required. Thank you for your time,
Craig

380 Congress st
Portland Maine 04101
874-8400

>>> "Mark Sengelmann" <mark@alphaarchitects.com> 1/19/2016 2:30 PM >>>
Hi Craig,

Per our telecon earlier today, we have added 10 hardwired smoke detectors to the 17 Westfield project.  2 in 
the Basement, 3 on the first floor, 3 on the second floor and 1 on the third floor per the attached T­1 PDF.  The 
hardwired smoke detectors that we originally showed on the 3rd floor remain and are not interconnected per 
your requirement.  A complete interconnected smoke detector system is not required and manual pull 
stations, etc. are not required for this project.

I have cc’d the alterations to Building Inspections for inclusion in the electronic file.

Please let me know if you have any additional concerns,

Mark
Mark Sengelmann 
NCARB         Principal
ALPHAarchitects
17 Chestnut Street
Portland, ME 04101-2211
(207) 761-9500 
fax 207.761.9595 
cell 207.671.4110 
mark@ALPHAarchitects.com
Maine, New Hampshire and Massachusetts Licensed Architect
ALPHAarchitects.com

From: Craig Messinger
To: Mark Sengelmann
Date: 1/19/2016 4:40 PM
Subject: Re: 17 Chestnut Smoke Detector Upgrades
CC: 'Richard Packard';  Building Inspections;  David Packard;  Nick Elias
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